


 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

التجارية المعالجاتوكالة   

Trade Remedies Deputyship 

To:  

All registered foreign exporters/producers from subject countries  

 

Date: 26 May 2024  

  

Sir/Madam, 

 Subject: Anti-dumping investigation no. AD-24-1 concerning the imports of 

Longitudinally Welded Circular Cross Section Pipes of Stainless Steel originating in or exported 

from the People's Republic of China and Taiwan. 

 

With reference to the anti-dumping investigation no. AD-24-1 concerning the imports of Longitudinally 

Welded Circular Cross Section Pipes of Stainless Steel originating in or exported from the People's 

Republic of China and Taiwan.  

According to Article 29.1 of the Executive Regulation, kindly be noted that GAFT decided that 

sampling is not necessary in the above-mentioned investigation as the number of the foreign 

exporters/producers involved from the subject countries is reasonable.   

Moreover, please be informed that June 7th, 2024 is the deadline for responding to the foreign 

exporter/producer questionnaire.  

Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

             Yours sincerely, 

  


